令和2年度9月入学生及びご家族の皆様へ

東京工業大学長

益 一哉

令和2年度9月入学式の挙行について(ご案内)

大暑の候、皆様におかれましてはますますご清栄のこととお慶び申し上げます。

このたびは、本学への入学、誠におめでとうございます。

さて、令和2年度9月入学式につきましては、新型コロナウイルス感染症の感染拡大防止を踏ま えて、新入生並びにご家族の皆様の健康と安全に万全を期する観点から開催方法について熟慮 した結果、各学院等の代表学生のみが参加して挙行することとなりました。代表学生以外の方や新 入生のご家族の皆様には式典会場にご入場いただけないこととなり、誠に残念ではございますが、 ご理解賜りますようお願い申し上げます(ご家族の皆様におかれましては、キャンパス内への入構 についてもご遠慮いただきたく、併せてお願い申し上げます。ご休憩所等のご用意もございませ ん)。

なお、式の模様は、YouTube 本学公式チャンネルにてライブ配信いたしますので、ご家族の皆様方にもご視聴いただければ幸いです。

また、令和2年度4月入学式が中止となったため、今回は4月入学生と合同で挙行いたします。 代表学生への式典参加については、別途ご連絡いたします。

記

配信日時:令和2年9月30日(水)11時00分~11時30分(予定) ※式は英語で進行いたします

YouTube 東工大公式チャンネル URL: https://www.youtube.com/c/東京工業大学

(準備が出来次第、ライブ配信が表示されます。)

Dear Students Entering in Fall AY 2020 and Their Families,

Kazuya Masu
President
Tokyo Institute of Technology

Decision regarding the Fall Entrance Ceremony AY 2020

I would like to first of all extend my sincere congratulations to our new students and their families. It is a great pleasure to welcome you all as valued members of the Tokyo Tech community.

It is with deep regret, however, that we have decided to hold the entrance ceremony on a much smaller scale in an effort to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. The ceremony will be attended by a limited number of students representing each School, etc. Our top priority is to protect the health and safety of our students and their families, so please kindly refrain from attending the ceremony. We also would like to ask families of new students not to come to campus as there will be no waiting area provided.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in ensuring that we are doing our utmost in response to the ongoing situation. Although not all of our community will be able to gather and celebrate the start of university life in person this time, we would like to offer an opportunity for both the students and their families to witness the ceremony online as detailed below.

As the spring entrance ceremony was cancelled due to COVID-19 concerns, the ceremony in September is a joint opportunity for new students in both the spring and fall semesters of AY 2020. Representative students will be notified separately of their participation in the ceremony.

We appreciate your continued support.

[Livestream of the ceremony on YouTube Live on Tokyo Tech's official channel]

Date and Time of streaming: From 11:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. (planned)

Wednesday, September 30, 2020

*The ceremony will be held in English.

•Tokyo Tech's official YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/c/東京工業大学
*The ceremony will be shown on YouTube Live as soon as it's ready.